
From: veravince@   

Sent: 26 September 2019 17:17 

To: Northampton Gateway <NorthamptonGateway@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Gateway Response 

 

Dear Sir/madam, 

 

As an  sufferer, I find the extent of road works for construction vehicles to now be completely 

encircling my home in Blisworth in an alarming manner. The noise and dust feels a very real threat 

plus any air pollution from heavy plant on top. In our current state of uncertainty, no strategic plans 

my be made so why inflict all this uproar and disturbance on us when it may not even go ahead. 

I am not sufficiently fit to express my views at more length. 

 

Yours, 

 

Vera Vincent 

 




